
Sun City Open 2022 

 

The Sun Open tournament will allow the use of the bowling balls that are currently not allowed in USBC 

National competitions, USBC is allowing tournaments and leagues to adopt the rule or not.  At this time, 

we will not be disallowing the balls in question, see the quotes and links below. 

 

USBC Quotes: 

“Honor scores bowled in local or state certified competitions where the balls are allowed to be used will 

be recognized, as long as the competition (league or tournament) did not choose to prohibit it from 

competition in its rules.” 

“Each USBC competition, whether tournament or league, has the option to adopt USBC's national 

tournament rule on the Purple Hammer or other rules related to equipment restrictions” 

https://www.bowl.com/News/NewsDetails.aspx?id=23622337345 

https://bowl.com/News/NewsDetails.aspx?id=23622337509 

 

Randy Johnson – Tournament Director 

Email - suncityopen@yahoo.com 

Web  - www.suncityopen.com 

Tournamentsresults.com    tournament #87 

Phone – 480-803-1996 
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